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	Date: 
	Wednesday 19 June 2019


	To: 
	Councillor Andy Kendall 
All County Councillors 


Tyndale House, Yeovil
The Local Authority has been notified of a strategic decision taken by Carlauren Care Ltd to close Tyndale House Residential Care Home in Yeovil.

Tyndale House was registered by the Care Quality Commission (CQC) on 28th March 2018.  

There are currently 12 residents within the home - 5 residents are Local Authority funded and 7 are self-funders.
Meetings are taking place on 19th June 2019 with the staff team and with residents, with contact also being made with relatives/representatives to inform them of the decision.   The Home intend to give residents one months’ notice from this date.

The Local Authority’s (Adults) Quality Assurance Team is now implementing its established business closure process in partnership with the provider and the CQC and will ensure the care and support needs of individuals continue to be met.
	For more information please contact: 
	Name: Paul Coles, Service Manager – Quality Assurance
Email: PColes@somerset.gov.uk 
Telephone: 07976 696355
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